STATE OF CONNECTICUT
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

IN RE:

APPLICATION OF CELLCO PARTNERSHIP : DOCKET NO. 434
D/B/A VERIZON WIRELESS FOR A ;

CERTIFICATE OF ENVIRONMENTAL

COMPATIBILITY AND PUBLIC NEED TO

RELOCATE AN EXISTING WIRELESS

TELECOMMUNICATIONS FACILITY AT

139 NORTH MAIN STREET, WEST :

HARTFORD , CONNECTICUT : JANUARY 30,2013

NOTIFICATION PURSUANT TO C.G.S. § 16-50/(e)

Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes § 16-50/(e), attached are materials which Cellco
Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless (“Cellco”) is required to provide to the Siting Council
(“Council”) in connection with the proposed relocation of its West Hartford West wireless
telecommunications facility on property at 139 North Main Street in the Town of West Hartford,
Connecticut. These materials include:

1. All materials provided to the Town of West Hartford;

2. A summary of the consultations with representatives, officials and residents from
the Town of West Hartford, including any recommendations from Town officials
on the proposed telecommunications facility; and

3. Copies of any and all correspondence between the Applicant and the Town of

West Hartford.



A. Materials Provided to the Town of Waterford

e Technical Report dated August 17, 2012, prepared by Cellco. Copies of Cellco’s

Technical Report were submitted to the Council as a Bulk File Exhibit on January

18, 2013.
B. Summary of Municipal Consultations
° On July 10, 2012, Cellco representatives met with West Hartford’s Town Planner,

Mila Limson and Corporation Counsel Patrick Alair to discuss Cellco’s need to
relocate its existing West Hartford West telecommunications facility. At this
meeting, Cellco introduced the clock tower option and explained the need for the
new telecommunications structure.

o On August 17, 2012, Cellco representatives met with Corporation Counsel Patrick
Alair, as designee for Mayor Scott Slifka to commence the ninety (90) day
municipal consultation process. Cellco submitted copies of its Technical Report
to Mr. Alair and discussed the Council’s application process.

o On September 10, 2012, Cellco’s project team made a presentation on the facility
relocation proposal at a regular neighborhood meeting organized by the American
School for the Deaf.

o The Town of West Hartford chose not to hold a public information meeting prior

to the submission of the Cellco Application.



C. Copies of all correspondence between the Cellco and the Town of Waterford

. Cellco’s Technical Report was filed with the Council on August 17, 2012.
Respectfully submitted,

CELLCO PARTNERSHIP d/b/a VERIZON
WIRELESS

By/éww /%L_

Kenneth Cfl’Baldwin, Esq.
Robinson & Cole LLP

280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103-3597
Its Attorneys



